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No Longer Available for Shipping 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be aware that the NDCs listed below have been discontinued and are no longer available for sale 
from Pfizer Hospital.  
 
The decision to discontinue these products was made only after thorough assessment by Pfizer Hospital 
and is based on a combination of market need, manufacturing, and portfolio considerations. The U.S. Food 
and Drug Administration (FDA) has been notified. 
 
Please note that provided below are the last lots sold with expiration dates as a general guideline to 
expected shelf life. You may have other lots in your inventory, expiration information should govern your 
actions. 
 
 

NDC Number Product Description 
Package 

Size 
Last Lot 
Shipped 

Last Lot 
Exp Date 

Last Date 
Shipped 

00009-3475-22 
Depo-Medrol®  

(methylprednisolone acetate injectable suspension, USP) 
80 mg/mL Single Dose Vial Novaplus® (1's) 

48 X 1 ER2611 9/30/2022 10/4/2021 

00009-3475-23 
Depo-Medrol®  

(methylprednisolone acetate injectable suspension, USP) 
80 mg/mL Single Dose Vial Novaplus® (25's) 

12 X 25 ET8239 10/31/2022 9/15/2021 

00409-1207-25 
Gentamicin Sulfate Injection, USP  

80 mg/2 mL (40 mg/mL)  
Single Dose Glass Fliptop Vial Novaplus® 

4 X 25 19174DK 7/1/2022 11/24/2021 

00409-2504-10 
Palonosetron HCl Injection  

0.25 mg/5 mL (0.05 mg/1mL) Glass Vial 
90 x 1 ABT202 6/30/2025 4/12/2023 

 

 
Should you have any questions, Customer Service can be contacted between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. (CT)  
at 1-844-646-4398. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pfizer Hospital U.S. 


